
Our Week In Year Two 
Friday 4th December 2020 

Year two have been busy this week making sure that our classrooms are full of the Christmas spirit.  Next 
week the Christmas spirit continues and we will be learning and practising our class Christmas songs.  
The children have all visited the book fayre and enjoyed looking at all the lovely books on offer. 

English:  This week we have been focusing on contractions, the children are all enjoying trying to get 
them into their writing.  Next week we will be learning about tigers as a continuation of our Indian 
theme. 

Maths: This week we have continued exploring the concept of length and learning different ways of  
comparing lengths and heights.  

Pleased spend some time checking that your children are confident with 
their number bonds to 10, 20 and 100. 

 It is important that your child practices their times tables daily, with a focus 
on 2s, 5s, and 10s.  

 

Just a few reminders… 

· There are a few library books that have not been returned. Please double check at home 
and bring them in on your next changeover day to avoid costs. Year Two change their 
books at our library visit which is only on a Monday. A payment will have to be made into 
the office for any lost books before your child is able to take out any new books.  

· Please ensure that your child brings in a warm jacket and a water bottle to school every 
day.  

Thank you—Mrs Agbley and Miss Wiggins 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Support Your Child At Home 

To help your children at home, please ensure all home-learning tasks are being completed.  

As you know, phonics groups are constantly reviewed in order to allow us 
to target children’s individual needs, therefore homework will differ from 
child to child. Please be assured that if your child’s English homework looks 
different, it is in order to secure an area in their learning.  

Please continue to practise spellings and reading every evening. 
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